Patrick Farm Public Hearing Notice 

Join ROSA in voicing your concern over the overdevelopment planned for the Patrick Farm and its potential impact on our water supply and local flooding.
WHO’S INVITED?
“ALL PERSONS, ORGANIZATIONS, CORPORATIONS, OR GOVERNMENT AGENCIES WHO MAY BE AFFECTED BY THE PROPOSED PERMITS”
This means YOU!!
WHAT?
A NYS DEC Public Hearing on the permit application for the Patrick Farm 497-home subdivision 
WHEN
January 7th, 2013
Session 1:
3:00 pm 
Session 2:
6:30 pm

WHERE
Joseph T. St. Lawrence Center, 
115 Torne Valley Road, Hillburn NY
The planned Patrick Farm development, at the corner of Routes 202 + 306 between Pomona and Wesley Hills, threatens to bring multi-family housing at an unprecedented level to the most rural portion of our community on a property that contains wetlands and federal waters feed that feed public drinking water supplies. 
Thousands of people, in 497 units, including 410 multi-family apartments are planned for this local 196-acre property located over the water tables that feed our high quality fresh water to our sole source aquifer, multiple United Water wells and the Mahwah River which also services Bergen County’s water supply. These essential water resources are not being adequately protected by the current plans.

In addition to threatening our water supplies, this development will greatly affect the local community character by clear cutting 140+ acres of trees and adding massive 3-story multi-family condos in a highly trafficked area that is currently wooded. Tree cutting can’t commence until the DEC permits are approved. 
This development will affect you, your home values and your children’s future. ROSA is doing research and hiring experts to address many specific issues but a demonstration of community concern is necessary  to influence government agencies to take appropriate action. We need you to express your concerns!
PLEASE COME AND MAKE A STATEMENT!
There is a lot of information being pulled together for this meeting. More information about this meeting will be posted on ROSA’s website including information about the development as a whole, the permit applications, and suggestions about the content of statements that can and should be made by concerned citizens. 
Tax-deductible donations are being accepted to defray the costs of engineers and wetland experts to attend and testify on behalf of the public at large. Please support ROSA 4 Rockland, Inc., a 501(c)(3) organization.
For more information please visit www.Rosa4Rockland.org.

Directions: Torne Valley Road is ½ miles N.W. from Franklin Turnpike and Rt. 202. From 59: Drive toward Suffern, turn right onto Franklin Turnpike and continue straight. From Rt. 202: Drive toward Suffern, turn onto Orange Avenue (Franklin Turnpike becomes Orange Ave). Drive under the thruway overpass. Go ½ mile. Turn right after the Fireplace building. Then ½ mile up the road to sports complex.








